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Dear Julian, 
 
Representation for Modification Proposal 0154:  “Enduring Provisions for LDZ 
System Entry Points”. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment upon this modification proposal, the 
implementation of which WWU supports. 
 
In addition to providing suitable enduring arrangements for storage facilities to enter 
gas into an LDZ, implementation of this proposal will allow new, potentially small, 
sources of gas embedded within an LDZ , such as land fill and mines gas, to be made 
available to the market.  The utilisation of these sources of gas may deliver an 
environmental benefit to the UK and, subject to any DTI review, could be subject to the 
ROCs regime.  This market is significantly more developed in Europe. 
 
The inclusion of UNC provisions for LDZ System Entry Points complements the DN 
licence condition SSC D12.  
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
  
 
 
Liz Spierling 
Commercial Manager 
Wales & West Utilities 

Mr Julian Majdanski 
UNC Panel Secretary 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters  
Ground Floor Red  
51 Homer Road  
Solihull  
West Midlands  
B91 3QJ  
enquiries@gasgovernance.com 
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